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Docket No. 30-6265 APR 2 71982 License No. 37-11636-01

Inspection Service Corporation
ATTN: Mr. W. Dehorty c) Q

President <p d 4P. O. Box 143 Of ;0
Conshohocken, Pennsylvania 19428 J
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Gentlemen:
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Subject: Inspection 30-6265/81-01 '\ Md'

Q #W ,

This refers to your letter dated April 4, 1982, in response to ' tter N

dated March 23, 1982. A

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

With respect to item C.3, please be advised that, in addition to the information
on your sample shipping paper enclosed with your letter you should consider
adding the transport index as required by 49 CFR 172.203(d)(v).

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Orist . ..w...nj.;

JDHM k' s W c h4 6 4s Thomas T. Martin, Director,

Division of Engineering and Technicali

Programs

cc:
Howard J. Alexander, Radiation Protection Officer

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
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